
Minutes of the December 15, 2016 McKinney SAR Meeting 

 

Meeting called to order by President Carl Oehmann at 6:20 

Minutes from previous meeting approved. 

Treasurer Reports a balance of $1737.13 

Proposal to shut down McKinney Chapter (63) passed. 

Flags to be donated to Edmund Terrill Chapter 

Cash to be dispersed as follows: 

 $400 to the Center for Advancing America’s Heritage 

 $400 to the TXSAR Patriot Fund 

 $250 donation to McKinney All Abilities Playground 

 $250 to Edmund Terrill Chapter Boy Scout programs 

 $250 to Edmund Terrill Chapter ROTC programs 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 


